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   17th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Celebration Assembly 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 10th March 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 96.2% 20 

Second Mr Stoddart 95.3% 0 

Third Mr East 95.3% 73 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater 94.7% 130 

Fifth Miss Walsh 94.2% 79 

 

We have not had 100% attendance since week ending Friday 27th January! 
 

Wednesday 22nd March 

On Wednesday, the whole school will be going to St Berteline’s Church for an Easter 

Service at 2.15pm.  All parents are invited to attend and it would be lovely to see you all 

there. 

Forest School 

Forest School started this week.  Please send your child into school with old clothes, 

wellies and a change of shoes for when they are inside. 

Monday  – Mrs McCoy’s and Mr East’s Class 

Wednesday  – Mrs Drinkwater’s Class 

Thursday - Mr Stoddart’s Class (from Thursday 20th April) 

Friday  - Miss Walsh’s Class (from Friday 21st April) 

 

Suncream 

Due to the improved weather recently, please can you make sure that 

you start applying suncream to your child before they come to school. 

 

Easter Beanies 

Halton Haven Easter beanies are on sale from Monday in Breakfast Club 

and at breaktime. £1.00 donation please. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 
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Office Notices 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

If your child is absent from school, please can you make sure that you contact the 

office by 9.30am explaining the reason for absence.  If you do not advise the school of 

the reason for absence, the absence will be unauthorized.  An acceptable level of 

attendance is 96%. 

 

If your child is running very late in the morning, please contact the school to advise and 

explain why.  We have had some children arriving very late to school which is very 

disruptive to the other children who have already started working.  When you arrive at 

school, an adult must accompany the child into school and sign them in.  

 

Asthma 

If your child has been diagnosed with asthma and prescribed with an inhaler, it is vitally 

important that we have an up to date, working, inhaler in school. 

 

Please can you contact the office and complete the relevant forms for asthma control in 

school. 

 

Contact Details 

If you have recently changed your mobile number or address, please can you make sure 

that the office has your up to date contact details. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Sunday 19th March - St Bert’s Messy Church at School 

Wednesday 29th March - No after school club due to staff training 

Friday 31st March  - Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 18th April - Back to School 

Friday 21st April  - Year 4/5 trip to Jump Nation 

Monday 24th April  - Easter Concert in School 10am and 2pm 

       more details to follow 

    - Easter Bingo 3.30pm to 6.00pm 

Monday 1st May  - May Day Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Tuesday 23rd May  - Infant Music Festival – Mr East’s Class 

Friday 26th May  - Break up for half term 

Thursday 8th June  - Back to school 

Friday 9th June  - School Photographer 

 
 

 


